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9th European Deaf Cycling Championships 

from 23th until 28th March 2021 in Alanya / Turkey 

 
 

 

 

Dear participating countries (NDSF) in this EC Cycling, 

 

After consultation with the Turkish Deaf Sport Federation organization and the EDSO Board, the European Cycling 

Championship will certainly take place from 23 to 28 March 2021. 

A third postponement was no longer possible due to the busy cycling calendar in Alanya for 2021 of the Turkish 

Cycling Federation. 

 

EDSO will take into account the problems of the Corona pandemic in each country and will relax its measures. 

 

General regulations 1.4 require the participation of at least 4 countries (NDSF) in every competition. This remains in 

effect. 

There are 5 countries registered for the individual competition among women. We hope no one will withdraw. 

The Team Time Trial Women will definitely be canceled because only 2 teams are registered. 

 

For men, 11 countries have been entered for the Road Race, 10 countries for the Sprint and Criterium, 8 countries for 

the Individual Time Trial and 4 for the Team Time Trial. 

We hope no one will withdraw from the Team Time Trial. 

 

Form 3 with the names of the athletes (+ ICSD number audiogram) and officials must be submitted by March 8, 

2021. Form 3 will be forwarded this week along with the regulations for this EC Cycling. 

 

Countries that have not yet registered can still participate. 

 

There will be no penalty for athletes or country withdrawals until March 16, 2021 at the latest because EDSO 

respects each country's government measures in this Corona pandemic. 

 

It is urged to follow the measures of the organization as stated in the information bulletin of the organization 

committee. 

Those who still become infected with the Covid-19 in the last days or on arrival will not be charged a penalty for 

withdrawing from the competition. 

 

Chances are that a new Technical Director Cycling will be appointed soon. This Technical Director will therefore be 

present at this EC Cycling if the procedure is positive for his appointment. 

 

Take care of you during this uncomfortable period and we hope that each participant can prepare well! 

 

The Representative EDSO Board EC Cycling, 

Jan Van den Braembussche 

 


